## Hutt Multisports Club

Monday, 12 July 2004

Mary Potter Hospice Mein Street P O Box 7442 Newtown Wellington South

Dear people,

On behalf of the Hutt Multisports Club, the family of Tom Ehlen, and the people who competed in the Tom Ehlen Memorial Event held Sunday 11<sup>th</sup> July 2004 at Onepoto Domain, I enclose a cheque for \$1000.00.

Tom Ehlen was a well liked and respected multisporter who passed away in 2003. In memory of Tom, the Hutt Multisport Club has dedicated one of its events to Tom, and will use the event as a fundraiser for the Mary Potter Hospice. This \$1000 represents the proceeds from the first Tom Ehlen Memorial Event. The number of people who competed yesterday was a record for the event, and shows how much respect there is both for Tom, and the work that the Hospice does.

I understand that the Hospice acknowledges each and every donation made. Could I ask that you also acknowledge Tom's parents, Theo and Joop. It was their support for this event that made it possible.

Yours sincerely

Shane and Jillian Ross
Event Organisers – Tom Ehlen Memorial Event
Hutt Multisports Club
C/- 50F Katherine Mansfield Drive
Whitemans Valley
Upper Hutt
Wellington

Theo and Joop Ehlen 26 Forest Road Pinehaven Wellington